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“Michael and the LARC team did a fantastic job of walking staff and the City Council through the business plan for a proposed new
Community Arts Center.

-

Since this type of operation was something completely new to the City, LARC’'s work allowed the Council to no:mam::v»:.gmxm a decision to go

forward with construction of the Coppell Arts Center.”

Mayor Karen Hunt

City of Coppell




